
 

Heriot Primary School 

 

Sports Day 2022 
Tuesday 31st May 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are looking forward to holding our first sports day tomorrow since 2019!  

 

Nursery/P1-3 races will start at 9.30am and P4-7 races will take place in the 

afternoon at 1.30pm.  

 

In the case of poor weather conditions, sports day will be moved from the 

playground into the school gym hall, unfortunately this would mean that parents 

would not be able to attend.  If the event must be cancelled due to poor weather 

conditions, you will be informed via text message. Text messages will be sent to 

your child’s main contact held by the school. Please ensure that your details are up 

to date with the school office. If you do not receive a text message on the day of 

the event, please assume that Sports Day will go ahead outdoors as planned.  

 

If we are fortunate enough to have good weather, please apply sun cream to your 

child before they come to school in the morning. 

 

Please ensure your child has a bottle that they can fill with water. 

Children will be allowed to take their water bottle out with them. Please note that 

children and parents will not be able to enter the school building for water during 

the sports event.  

  

For safety reasons, please remember: 

• children must remain seated with their class under the supervision of the 

class teacher 

• to keep the running track and finishing line clear 

• no dogs are allowed in the school grounds even if on a lead 

• no smoking is allowed within the school grounds 

• to use the litter bins provided 

 

Please note that all pupils will return to their classrooms and dismissed at 3pm. 

There will be a designated spectating area for parents and carers, you may wish to 

bring a folding seat to watch the event.  We look forward to seeing you and hope 

you have an enjoyable morning/afternoon.   
 

  


